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Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of BMP San Antonio License Company, L.P. (“BMP”),

licensee of radio station KTSA(AM), San Antonio, Texas (the “Station”), and

pursuant to Section 73.1635 of the Commission’s rules, this letter is submitted to
request extension of special temporary authority (“STA”) to operate the Station at
variance from its existing license. The current STA is set to expire on April 10,

2008.

The Commission initially granted an STA to the Station on April 19,

2007, when it was licensed to CBS Corporation (“CBS”). At that time, CBS

informed the Commission that the Station was forced to operate at variance from its

license — while maintaining monitor points — due to a lightening strike at the

Station’s facility. CBS told the Commission that it expected to be able to complete
repairs within approximately 60 days. BMP acquired the Station on May 31, 2007.

Once BMP acquired the Station, it worked diligently to finish the

repairs necessitated by the lightning strike, but delays beyond BMP’s control have
precluded completion of the project within the anticipated timeframe. In particular,
BMP placed an order for needed replacement parts related to the Station’s capacitor.

The manufacturer, however, was late in delivering the equipment to BMP.

Accordingly, BMP has been delayed in completing installation and testing of the
new equipment. Thus, while BMP has made substantial progress toward restoring
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the Station to licensed operation, completion of evaluation and analysis stemming
from the repair will take additional time.

Accordingly, BMP respectfully requests a 90-day extension of the
STA. An extension will allow BMP to continue to provide its listeners in San
Antonio, Texas with uninterrupted service while it completes its evaluation of repairs
to the Station’s facility. Specifically, BMP requests authority to operate the Station
with the facilities authorized by the current STA (see File No. BSTA-20070718AFT)
(permitting operation of the Station with nighttime directional antenna parameters at
variance from licensed values and/or reduced power while maintaining monitor
points within licensed limits).

Enclosed are two copies of this letter, BMP’s certification of
compliance with the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, a Form 159 and a check in the
amount of $160 made payable to the Federal Communications Commission to cover
the requisite filing fee.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, kindly contact the

undersigned.
Respectfully submitted,
ared S. Sher
Counsel to BMP
Enclosures

cc: Charles N. Miller, FCC



-DRUG ABUSE ACT OF 1988 CERTIFICATE

The Applicant certifies that no party to this application is subject to the
denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988,

21 US.C. § 862.
BMP San Antonio License Company, LP.
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